
REPORT 

 

In the spirit of celebrating Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav, the Department of Education 

at Tezpur University, under the auspices of @education_tezu, embarked on a 

transformative journey towards environmental sustainability.On the 10th of August 

2023, this mission took the form of a captivating workshop, with the overarching 

theme 'BEST OUT OF WASTE,' dedicated to the ideals of Sustainability and 

Lifestyle for the Environment. 

The journey began with the radiant Miss Iba Nyori, who graced the occasion with a 

heartfelt and welcoming speech, setting a tone of warmth and inclusivity. 

Following her words, the astute coordinator of the workshop, Dr. R.D. 

Padmavathy, Assistant Professor ,Department of Education, eloquently elucidated 

the profound objectives behind this gathering. Driven by the theme of "Sustainable 

Lifestyle for Environment," she painted a vivid picture of how this workshop 

aimed to empower participants with the knowledge and tools to become stewards 

of our planet. 

Guiding the eager minds through this enlightening experience was the esteemed 

resource person, Mr. Biswanth Sarma, whose wisdom and expertise illuminated the 

path towards sustainability and creativity. With his guidance, participants 

embarked on a creative journey, awakening their dormant innovative spirits, and 

discovering how even the simplest of discarded objects could be transformed into 

treasures of utility and beauty. 

Continuing the workshop's momentum, an exciting competition was held, wherein 

competitors demonstrated their creativity by fashioning inventive products from 

discarded materials. This impressive exhibition was seamlessly coordinated by the 

talented Ms. Juli Saikia, a Ph.D. Research Scholar, adding an extra layer of depth 

to the day's proceedings. The competition not only showcased the participants' 

ingenuity but also underscored the infinite possibilities hidden within 'waste,' 

further reinforcing the importance of sustainable living. 

As the event drew to a close, Ms. Hindola Singha, with grace and gratitude, 

delivered a heartfelt vote of thanks, expressing deep appreciation to all who 

contributed to the workshop's success. With a sense of accomplishment and 

newfound knowledge, the participants departed, each carrying a spark of 

inspiration to make sustainable choices in their daily lives. This workshop was not 

just a celebration of the past but a powerful call to action, urging us all to embrace 

sustainable lifestyles for a greener and more promising future. 



 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

  

 



 

 


